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CESSATION	OF	QUARTERLY	APPENDIX	4C	LODGEMENTS	

	

 
Delorean Corporation Limited (“Delorean” or “Company”) wishes to advise that following four 
consecutive  quarters of positive operating cash flow the ASX has given consent to the Company no longer 
having to lodge quarterly Appendix 4C reports. As such an Appendix 4C will not be lodged for the quarter 
ended 30 September 2024.  
 
The Company will continue to make project update releases to the market as and when appropriate to do 
so. 
 
 
Authorised	 on	 behalf	 of	 the	 Delorean	 Corporation	 Board	 of	 Directors	 by	 Hamish	 Jolly,	
Executive	Chair.	

	

For	more	information/interview	please	contact:	

	

Hamish	Jolly,	Executive	Chair	
Delorean	Corporation	Ltd	
+61	(0)	8	6147	7575	
info@deloreancorporation.com.au	
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